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Donate to the 2025 STEM of Spirits!
The PAST Foundation, entering its 25th year of collaborating with schools, industry, and 
community organizations, needs your help to make our 2025 STEM of Spirits fundraiser 
the most impactful yet. Our goal for this event is to raise enough to allow every student 
in Central Ohio who wants to attend Summer STEM Programs to be able to do so 
regardless of financial need. 

Sponsors of in-kind donations will receive tickets to the 
event along with marketing via PAST social media channels, 
website, and email campaigns. 

We would love to speak with you about the potential 
for this opportunity. Please contact Grace Hunter at 
grace@paraclete-planning.com for more information.

Friday, April 25, 2025 • 6:30–9:00PM
PAST Innovation Lab • 1003 Kinnear Road in Columbus

Collaborate with PAST
After 25 years, PAST knows the value of collaborating with 
our local business partners to help us transform education 
and prepare students for the 21st century workforce of 
tomorrow. We are drawing on our wide range of exciting 
student summer programs including computer coding, 
drone flight, photography, using STEM in the creation of 
art, food science, engineering, game creation, and others 
to create a night just for adults on April 25, 2025. 

Our team is currently seeking in-kind donations of food, 
drinks, or services for the event in order to make it as 
successful as possible. We are asking potential sponsors 
to work with us to provide in-kind donations that will 
support 300 guests for this event.


